Dominique Coulet du Gard

If it weren't for the article in KPUG sent to my Neighborhood newsletter, I would not have heard
about this (on June 4th.) I will attend the June 13th RE Sources walking tour/review. At this point, I
was aware of the cleanup, but not the plans for the area.Is there a better way for the Dept of
Ecology to get this information to us?



